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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Tuesday Night Shooting 

  
Chatham County, GA (February 19, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 
investigating a shooting that happened around 7 p.m. on Tuesday, February 18, 2020. 
  
Officers were called to the Akshar Food Mart located at 5402 LaRoche Avenue for a report 
of a shooting. They found one female who had been shot. She was transported to the 
hospital with injuries that appear to be non-life threatening. 
  
Detectives do not believe the shooting was random. They are looking for a the driver of a 
black Jeep with a winch on the front that witnesses reported as being involved in the 
incident. 
  
Anyone who has information about this case is asked to call Chatham County Police at 912-
652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for 
a cash reward. 
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Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 
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mailto:bnolen@chathamcounty.org

